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Au Revoir 

Christmas approaches and life is ever busy and changing in Rathkeevin 

N.S. We have had a fantastic first term filled with activity and learning. 

 Mr. Curran has been leading up our drive towards an Active Flag. It is 

wonderful to see all classes full of energy. Thank you to Ms. Paula 

Morrissey for leading our choir in preparation for Peace Proms in January. 

We have participated in football blitzes, cycling, art competitions, Science 

Week, Maths Week, F.A.I Futsal training, music lessons, drama and much 

more. Our Senior classes visited the Nursing home before Christmas to 

celebrate Christmas with the residents through music.  We have busy 

classrooms, buzzing with teamwork, collaboration and fun. News of the 

upcoming building works was greatly welcomed and hopefully work will 

commence in the New Year. We have a thriving school in Rathkeevin. 

As the sun sets on my time in Rathkeevin, I want to say a sincere and 

genuine thank you for the support and positivity shown since my arrival in 

November 2020. The Board of Management could not have been more 

supportive of the school and have worked tirelessly to make the school a 

better place for your children. I want to single out Fr. Ahearne for his 

commitment to the schools in the Parish and his unending energy and 

support. A special word of thanks also to Frank Burke for his dedication to 

Rathkeevin School. Frankôs support has been invaluable and he has 

played a vital role in all school developments over many years. 

A huge thank you to the Parentsô Association for their constant support and 

tireless work and fundraising to support the school. The Parentsô 

Association have long played a hugely important role in supporting the 



school. Special thanks to our current committee; Laura, Elaine and Aidan 

for your work in recent years. It is greatly appreciated. 

To all of the parents in the school and to the wider school community, 

thank you for making Rathkeevin such a wonderful place to come every 

morning. The positivity and support for the school is incredible. I have no 

doubt that Rathkeevin will continue to flourish with such a strong 

community. 

What a period of change it has been in terms of staff. I am delighted to say 

that the new Principal in Rathkeevin will inherit a terrific, hardworking and 

dedicated staff who consistently go above and beyond for the betterment 

of your children. Thank you for making Rathkeevin a lovely place to come 

to work and for making my job no more complicated than necessary. It is 

fantastic to see the collaboration, camaraderie and good spirit on a daily 

basis throughout the school. It has been a pleasure working with all of you. 

My final thank you is to the wonderful children in Rathkeevin National 

School. It has been a privilege to come to school everyday. I have 

thoroughly enjoyed my time teaching here and I wish each and every one 

of you the very best in the future. I look forward to hearing great things 

about each of you. 

It has been my honour to be part of the history of this great school. While 

itôs bittersweet to move on, I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity 

afforded to me in Rathkeevin. I am excited for new challenges but I will 

cherish memories and friendships made here. I will work closely with the 

new Principal to ensure as smooth a transition as possible after Christmas. 

This school has a bright future ahead. Beannachtaí na Nollag daoibh go 

léir agus Athbhliain faoi shéan agus faoi mhaise daoibh freisin. 

óHow lucky am I to have something that makes saying goodbye so hardô ï 

A.A Milne 

Le meas, 



Diarmuid de Búrca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome Junior Infants September 2024 

 

  



& their  siblings  

 
 
 

  

Welcome Hayley to 

Junior Infants 

 



SCHOOL LIFE  
U13 Girls Blitz in Moyle Rovers on the 3rd October with  Ms. Grace 

 

 
 

Blitz in Cahir 11th October 

 


